Wko:

5th, 6th, 7th, & 8th
grade St. Charles students
who excel at math and
science and have a desire
to work beyond concepts
in the St. Charles

curriculum STEM is fun and exciting

and can be found all around
us! This year we plan to focus
on math, science, and engineering
projects, providing hands-on fun

and learning about real-world
scenarios and challenges.
Come join us and see
where STEM might
lead you.

When:

Saturday mornings
from 9am to Noon for
5 weeks, running
from February 15th
through March 15th

Where:

St. Charles
Borromeo
School

Cogst:
$40 per
student



